Parnjit Singh

From: Kanerva Lehtonen |
Sent: 23 September 2021 11:53

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Objection - 2021/3603/P

Dear Kristina,

We are emailing in response to the revised drawings for the planning on 14-16 Leeke Street and 1-6 Field
Street, WC1X 9HJ (2021/3603/P).

Despite the removal of the balcony, we still object to the proposed planning extensions and associated
building works outlined in the plan. This is due to the impact they have on privacy, light and amenity at our

property.

We will maintain our objections to the application until our concerns are addressed and the extension plans
and associated works are revised.

Many thanks,

175 Kings Cross Road



